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Newsletter

Dear 4th Grade Families, 
     Could it be that spring has sprung?? I’m sure I’ve just jinxed us by writing that, but it has
been so wonderful having some sunshine this week! 
     This week in Math we continued learning about fractions, practicing making equivalent
fractions, and simplifying them as well. In Social Studies, we continued learning about the
events that lead up to Westward Expansion, and in Religion we got to participate in a
wonderful Lenten prayer service with Fr. Tony. Next week in Reading, we will finish The
Tale of Despereaux - I don’t know if they’re ready to say goodbye to this book! They have
been having so much fun with it!
     There are always fun things happening in our classroom, so please take a moment to
read next week’s WAG for a peek ahead! 

Know of my prayers for you and your family always, and enjoy your weekend!
Best, 
Ms. Nelson

A Note from Ms. Nelson

Week 24

March Madness Readers Parent Education Night

Celebrate St. Madeleine’s

Week of 
March 4th

Thank you so much to those of you who attended our
Parent Education Night on Tuesday about Academic
Excellence. If you were not able to attend, please take a
moment to watch the recording and fill out the survey
afterwards - we appreciate your feedback! 

March Madness is (almost!) upon us! While I
don’t know much about basketball, I do
know a lot about children’s books! Starting
March 18th, we will begin a March
Madness Style Tournament of Children’s
Literature! Each day, we will read two
different children’s books, and the kids will
vote on which book should “advance” to
the next round and face a different
competitor! This is where you come in!
Much like we did during Advent with
mystery readers, I would like to invite some
of you to come in and share a story with
us! You are welcome to bring your own
book, or read a book from my library. If
you are interested in reading, please reach
out for more details! 

Link to recording!

Link to survey!

﻿Celebrate St. Madeleine's by attending our
Parish and School Auction and Gala on
Saturday, April 27, at The Seattle Marriott
Bellevue! You can follow this link to register
for a wonderful evening celebrating our
amazing school! Link to register!


